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PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU
TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Note No. 7-5-M/392
The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States and has the honor of advising that Minister Raúl Salazar Cosio will serve as Chargé d'Affaires until a new Permanent Representative of Peru to the OAS is appointed. 
The Permanent Mission of Peru avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States the renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 
Washington, D.C., November 18, 2013
To the
General Secretariat of the 
Organization of American States 
Washington, D.C.
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